
                                                                                                                                              
 
From the President's Desk 
 
 

By Mr. Murray Clayson, President IFA 
 
“Dear IFA friends, 
 
On behalf of the IFA Executive Board, the Executive Committee and the London 
Congress Organising Committee, and on this beautiful autumn English day, a 
cordial welcome to our 73rd Congress, IFA London 2019. 
 

I dearly hope that all of you will have a wonderful experience: learning, absorbing, reacquainting, 
socialising and relishing! We aim to offer a stimulating menu of intellectual, professional, cultural 
and culinary flavours. 
 
See you at the Opening Ceremony and Welcome Reception. 
 
Best wishes 
Murray Clayson 
President, International Fiscal Association” 
 


